
 

 

 

Port Hedland Game Fishing Club  
Notice of Annual General Meeting 

 

Please be advised that Port Hedland Game Fishing Club will be holding its Annual 
General Meeting on 02 September 2023 at 3:15pm at the club rooms on Sutherland 
Street.  
 
All committee positions will be declared vacant and a new committee will be elected.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


